
 

TELANGANA STATE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION::HYDERABAD 

NOTIFICATION NO.04 /2022, Dated: 26/04/2022 

GROUP-I SERVICES RECRUITMENT 

CANCELLATION OF NOTIFICATION 

WEB-NOTE 

 

 The Commission has deliberated in detail about the various issues 

concerning the Notification No. 04/2022, Dated:26/04/2022 for Group-I 

Services. 

 Having taken totality of the circumstances into account, the 

Commission has decided to cancel the Notification No.04/2022 issued on 

26/04/2022 for 503 vacancies in public interest. 

 In accordance with the decision of the Commission, the above 

Notification is hereby cancelled. 

 All the candidates are hereby informed accordingly. 

 

Place: HYDERABAD 

Dated: 19/02/2024 

Sd/- 
Dr. E. NAVEEN NICOLAS, I.A.S., 

SECRETARY 

 
 

 


